
From: Bryan Brumley
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Support for Legislation Limiting Carbon Emissions
Date: Wednesday, January 22, 2020 7:33:13 PM

Dear Legislators: 

I support a strong cap and invest policy as a means to limit carbon
emissions from Oregon. 

While the proposed legislation, LC 19, may not go far enough, it at least is
a step. 

I'm a parent and a grandparent who is witnessing the effects of climate
change, and believe that all responsible individuals should speak out. 

Thanks and regards,

Bryan Brumley
(503) 314-6821

Portland, Oregon 
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